
Notice of Construction  
Road Rehabilitation 5th Line 

Dear Resident,

We wish to advise you that the original proposed closure date (May 21st to June 7th, 2024) has been updated to 
May 27th to June 14th, 2024. During this closure the General Contractor, Georgian Paving Ltd. will be on site to 
complete full depth road excavation along 5th Line from Yonge Street to 10th Sideroad, between properties 2630 5th 
Line and 2526 5th Line. There will be a full road closure in place from Yonge Street to 10th Sideroad for a three-
week duration.

Construction Schedule and Working Hours
The Contractor will implement a full road closure on May 27th, 2024, and the closure is scheduled to be re-opened 
by the end of the day on June 14th, 2024. Working hours are anticipated to be between 7:00 am to 8:00 pm. Some 
work on Saturdays may be required.

Public Road Access and Traffic Disruptions 
Driveway access to your residence or business will be maintained throughout the full road closure. Residents 
located East of property 2526 5th Line will have access to their residence from Yonge Street, while residents West 
of property 2630 5th Line will have access to their residence from the 10th Sideroad. Potential changes to the road 
closures or detours will be provided with as much notice as possible. The Simcoe County Student Transportation 
Consortium (SCSTC) will be made aware of the road closure and school bus routes will be adjusted.

Additional Information
During the road closure, please continue to roll out your waste bins to the end of the driveway and the General 
Contractor, Georgian Paving Ltd. will ensure the waste is collected. Please ensure your address is marked on the 
waste bins. The contractor will then return the bins to the end of your driveway. Due to the nature of construction, 
loud noise and dust may occur during daytime hours. We thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation. 
Should you have any questions or concerns related to this project, please contact the undersigned.

Contacts During Construction 

Owner Contract Administration
Town of Innisfil
Bobbi-Jo Duncan

Tatham Engineering Limited 
Trevor Stapleton 

Capital Project Manager Contract Administrator
Tel: 705-436-3740 Tel: 705-717-0550
Email:  bduncan@innisfil.ca Email: tstapleton@tathameng.com
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                                                                                                         Location of Full Road Closure


